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SPECIAL EVENTS SECTION 
FORT WORTH ARJlY AIR FIELD 

Amon G. Carter 
1220 Broad 
Fort Worth, Te::xas 

Dear Mr. Carter: 

FORT WORTH, TEXAS 

May 31, 1946 

We of the Fort Worth Army Air Field are looking forward 
to your visit with us this coming Sunday afternoon. In order 
to identify the guest personally invited by the Base Commander, 
we are requesting that the enclosed guest card be placed in a 
conspicuous position on the windshield of your automobile. 
This will serve to identify you to the Military Police who will 
in turn direct you to a reserved parking lot. 

As soon as your automobile has been parked, an officer 
who has been selected to act as escort for you and your family 
will meet you. This officer will remain with your party during 
the Air Show and dinner following. 

We sincerely hope your visit will be interesting as well 
as enjoyable. 

Cordially yours, 

~~-
HOWARD E. CONKLIN 
Lt Colonel, Air Corps 
Special Events Officer 


